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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Public Works Committee 
 
FROM:  Monica Heller, Community Planning Coordinator 
 
DATE:  October 17, 2008 
 
RE: Authorization to seek Request for Proposals for the preparation of the 

Black Hawk Future Land Use Plan 
 
Attached is the Request for Proposals (RFP) for the preparation of the Black Hawk 
Future Land Use Plan.  This study is included in the approved 2009 Unified Planning 
Work Program and will enhance the ongoing efforts to complete the neighborhood land 
use studies within the Metropolitan Planning Organization’s Planning Area. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends approval of the Request for Proposal for 
the Black Hawk Future Land Use Plan and to authorize staff to advertise the 
Request for Proposals. 
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